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VALLEY CLEAN ENERGY ALLIANCE 
 

Staff Report – Item 7 

 

TO:   VCEA Community Advisory Committee 
 

FROM:  Mitch Sears, Interim General Manager, VCEA 
 

SUBJECT: Customer Enrollment Update (Information)   
 

DATE:   July 25, 2019 
              
 
RECOMMENDATION   
 
Receive the Customer Enrollment update as of July 18, 2019.     
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment:  
 

1. July 18, 2019 Customer Enrollment update    
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Enrollment Update

1Status Date: 7/18/19

Approximately 7,000 NEM customers are pending enrollment 
with VCE and are included in the eligible total


